Workshop Notice

Florida Housing will hold 2017/2018 General Request for Applications (RFA) Workshop on
June 29, 2017, beginning at 2:00 p.m., Eastern Time.

The workshop will be available by telephone or interested parties may attend in person at Florida
Housing’s offices located at 227 N. Bronough Street, Seltzer Room, Suite 6000, Tallahassee,
Florida.

The workshop will be held to solicit comments and suggestions from interested persons relative
to Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) and State Apartment Incentive Loan (SAIL) RFA’s
to be issued during the remainder of 2017 and early 2018, and the RFA process in general.

The agenda and call-in information for the workshop will be posted to the website prior to the
workshop. An announcement will be issued via the Florida Housing ListServ when this
information is available.



